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Hello - thanks for taking the time to read this.

First - thank you for taking motorized recreation users into account with your planning. It means the world to me
to have opportunities to ride in some of America's most beautiful places with my family and friends. Your
willingness to work out a plan that benefits all users (despite the challenges) is awesome.

Please continue to support snowmobiling and the access we have. The areas we CAN ride are less than the
areas we CAN'T, so it's really important we do not lose them. There are many areas of wilderness and places for
quiet recreation (I ski too and fully support access to both types of recreation!), however there are certainly less

areas to snowmobile and explore.

The feeling of freedom when snowmobiling, the camaraderie with friends, and the adventure of the backcountry
in the winter months are something | look forward to all year long!

Please help us keep the seasons as they are today (allow for riding into spring past April 30th), and please keep
the Pinnacles/Deception Peak Nordic ski area as a voluntary closure, so we can maintain the option into the
future if use cases change.

On the topic of ORYV trails, THANK YOU for the willingness to expand. | also enjoy summer motorized recreation
on the trails, and really appreciate the willingness to work to expand. | know you guys get significant pressure not
to expand, but with proper education and enforcement of rules, we can have more opportunities for responsible
adventure and exploration with family and friends.

Thanks again!

Brenden



